BOTAMICAL DEPARTMENT,
THE UNIVERSITY,
MANCHESTER 13.

15th November, 1948,

TELERHONE | sSRdwiox HOE0
EHT. 58

Dear Fiasher,

Thank you very much for some rTeprints
from your department which arrived today.
Will you be good enough to let me know
whether anything is going to appear in
print on the lines of your talk to the
British Association. I have started
some work again on hybrid vigour and
we are working on the phyeiclogy of hybrid
and inbred tomato roote in tissue culture,
If you have any proof or typescript you
could lend me on the lines of your talk
(which I missed because 1 could not be in
Brighton) I should be very grateful;
and I would return the dooument to you

promptly.

With good wighes,
Yours sincerely,

Etre
(Eric Ashby) -

-l"_

Profesaor H.A. Fisher,
Whittingehame Lodge,
A4 Storey'a WaY,

Cambridga.



